
From: Pheasantscroft   
Sent: 24 March 2017 13:09 
To: CCC Planning Policy 
Subject: Local Plan : response to main modifications 
 

Dear Mr Moore, 

When we last met, there was discussion around the Brickfields site in Bridge. 

As Bridge Parish Chairman, I argued that the Brickfields site was not justified, because whilst the 
Local Plan had allocated a number of dwellings within Bridge, there was a Neighbourhood Plan being 
developed which had allocated that same number of dwellings elsewhere and which is expected to 
bring additional benefits to the Parish and thereby to the District. Hence, I argued in support of 
Bridge’s emerging Neighbourhood Plan, and set out reasons why the District’s proposals for a 
Brickfields development was not justified.  

The Bridge Neighbourhood Plan has allocated a site, one which is just within, but at the edge of, the 
proposed green gap between Bridge and the City. 

I would be grateful therefore, if you would consider a slight amendment, which has been discussed 
with Ms Britton, as per the attached map removing the shaded area from the proposed green gap, 
and so retaining the option for a development of thirty dwellings, a development which currently 
appears within the emerging Bridge Neighbourhood Plan.  I am, 

Yours sincerely, 

Alan Atkinson 



 




